Memorandum:

To: Juliet Hodge, Director of Land Use & Planning
From: Steve Masalin, Public Works Director/Town Engineer g'
Date: December 22, 2022

Re: Avery Brook Homes, 94/96/98/100 Stoddards Wharf Rd (Appl. IWWC #22-
18URA, PZ #22-18SUB)

I have reviewed the revised plans and stormwater management report for the subject application.
All my comments have been satisfied by the changes and clarifications.




